
Welcome to 

New Hope Presbyterian Church

September 5, 2021

10:30am Worship Service
(Facebook Live)



Mission of the Month for September:

Clean, gently worn men’s coats 

and jackets for the

Union Mission in Latrobe

Please leave in narthex bin.



“Whispers at the Waterfall”

Will not meet this evening 

due to the Labor Day holiday.

See you next Sunday!



The church office will be closed

for Labor Day on Monday, September 6. 



Songbirds of all kinds welcome

to join the church choir!

Chirpers, tweeters, squawkers…



flock to the sanctuary for practice

at 7pm every Wednesday starting on 9/8!

See Faith Snyder or call the office, and…



Everyone is 

welcome to 

“chime in” with us

next Sunday when 

weekly handbell

rehearsal resumes

at 8:45 am!



The Worship & Music Committee 

will meet after the worship service 

next Sunday, September 12.



There will be a meeting after church 

on September 12 to discuss the 

possibility of starting a new men's 

group. All men welcome to attend!



New class to 

begin on 9/13!

Join Pastor 

Brenda for

“Feast or Famine”

Monday evenings 

at 6:00pm


